
 

Turbomachinery & Pump Symposia Advisory Committee Recruitment 

The Turbomachinery & Pump Symposia (TPS) is facilitated by Turbo & Pump advisory 
committees made up of dedicated industry experts who volunteer their time to oversee the 
success of the Symposia. Advisors are respected leaders at their companies and in their 
fields who select the technical program for TPS each year.  

Expectations vary between committees, but generally include the following: 
• Support from your employer for time, travel and conference fees associated with 

membership 
• Attend TPS (duration of 4 days) 
• Participate in committee meetings in-person or via conference call (2-3 meetings 

annually) 
• Review, monitor and select abstracts for the turbo or pump program at TPS 
• Advocate on behalf TPS, encouraging program participation and attendance at the 

symposia within your company and network 
• Act in the best interest of TPS and the Turbomachinery Laboratory by planning for 

the future and addressing potential concerns or challenges 

Interested in joining the Turbomachinery Advisory Committee (TAC) or Pump 
Advisory Committee (PAC)?  

Send an email to Ashton Drollinger, Turbo Lab Publications Coordinator, expressing your 
interest in either the TAC or PAC. ashton@turbo-lab.tamu.edu 

After emailing Ashton, you can expect… 
• To be contacted by the recruitment liaison of the TAC or PAC 
• To be given  general information and expectations on membership 
• To be asked to submit a resume, employer letter of support and recent photo  

 

See the list of current TAC & PAC members a short video about the committees 
at tps.tamu.edu/program/advisory-committees/.  
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